Whipple, Amanda (UTC)

From: Kouchi, Roger (UTC) on behalf of Public Involvement (UTC)
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 8:57 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: FW: Puget Sound Energy Integrated Resource Plan (UE-120767)

From: Richard Whittaker [mailto:mattp@re-sources.org]

Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 5:55 PM

To: Public Involvement (UTC)

Subject: Puget Sound Energy Integrated Resource Plan (UE-120767)

Dear Chairman Danner, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission: It is absurd that we continue to produce
energy from dirty souces like coal. We have a very narrow window to reduce carbon emissions drastically or we will
doom future generations to an inhospitable planet. When are our leaders going to take this seriously? | hope you will do
so when considering the status of the Colstrip Generating Facility.

Richard Whittaker

Bellingham, Washington



